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The February Connections Planning Meeting 

was adjourned at 7:40 a.m. due to lack of quorum. Â The next meeting of 

the Connections Weekend Planning Committee will be March 15th @ 7:30 am. @ the District Administrative Center.

Â Necessary tasks for the upcoming meeting will be to detail the 

deadlines for Â the Hall of Fame nomination process. Jim will bring a 

list of prior Hall of Fame nominees for the committee to review.












Please mark your calendars for March 15th. Â 
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